
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council. I have the following information. 

 
1.         What was the council’s income from council tax? 
2.         How much funding from other sources (Central Government, Lottery or similar) did the 
Council receive specifically to invest in parks and open spaces? 
3.         How much money did the council spend on improving and maintaining parks and open 
spaces? 
Please see the table below. The figures are in £ 000s 

 

Year Council Tax 
Income 

Other Country Parks / 
Open Spaces / 

Conservation income 

Spend on parks / 
open spaces / 

conservation 

2017/18 331,409 1,255 2,222 

2016/17 312,551 2,862 4,339 

2015/16 298,667 2,863 4,359 

2014/15 283,829 2,813 4,242 

2013/14 274,134 2,757 4,354 

2012/13 309,542 2,695 4,012 

2011/12 308,034 2,512 3,979 

2010/11 308,833 2,855 5,335 

2009/10 305,975 2,824 5,642 

2008/09 294,546 2,489 3,619 

 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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